



SRO/eto

6th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 students

All Saints Academy Open Day

We are holding our annual Open Day on Saturday 17th October between 8.30am and 5.00pm.

Due to the current COVID-19 situation, we have revised our normal Open Day to ensure that the event is COVID Secure:

- Families will be required to register via EventBrite for a 30 minute window in which to arrive.
- We have a QR code for the NHS Track and Trace app on Reception.
- Families will be admitted at two minute intervals to allow social distancing.
- The tour route is one-way to avoid face to face contact with other visitors.
- Videos from each department will be provided around the site, accessible via QR codes to reduce face to face contact. A QR code app will be required on a WiFi enabled device (phone or tablet) to access these.
- We request that only those with parental responsibility and the prospective students attend. Additional children can be admitted in cases of childcare issues.
- Your tour will last approximately 30 minutes.

Please register via our EventBrite page: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/all-saints-academy-dunstable-open-day-2020-tickets-123139586819

The application deadline for applying for a secondary school place in Central Bedfordshire is 31st October 2020.

We look forward to welcoming you to our Open Day which we hope will still give you a feel for the Academy whilst maintaining social distancing protocol. There will be senior members of staff present to answer questions throughout the day.

Yours faithfully

Liz Furber

Executive Principal

F.A-Cabo



All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB 01582 619700

www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org
Executive Principal: Liz Furber
Registered Company No: 685140